
 
 
 
Receiving emails from Norfolk County Council 
 
Email disclaimer: 
 
The information contained in the email is intended only for the person or 
organisation to which it is addressed.  If you have received it by mistake, 
please disregard and notify the sender immediately.  Unauthorised disclosure 
or use of such information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality and 
may be legally privileged. 
 
Emails sent from and received by Members and employees of Norfolk County 
Council may be monitored.  They may also be disclosed to other people under 
legislation, particularly the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Unless this email relates to Norfolk County Council business it will be 
regarded by the Council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on 
behalf of the Council.  The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal 
actions or disputes that may arise. 


